
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Community & Fiscal Projects 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President 
Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor ~ 
Max Best, Planning Director~ 
Dan Nelson, OEM Senior Manager~tJ 

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal Proje~er 

DATE: September 6, 2018 

RE: Resolution 2018-~, Approving a Memorandum of Agreement 
between the Kenai Peninsula Borough and Municipalities of Homer, 
Kachemak, Kenai, Seldovia, Seward, and Soldotna for the Purpose of 
Establishing a Multi-Jurisdictional Team to Review Hazard Mitigation · 
Plans Affecting the Borough (Mayor) 

The borough has updated the 2019 Hazard Mitigation Plan; the 2019 draft update 
is currently available for public comment online at 
https://www.kpb.us/emergency-mgmt/plans/ahmp, during the advisory 
planning commission meetings as well as during service area board meetings. 

The Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) as submitted, documents the borough 
and local municipalities' participation on a multi-jurisdictional team to update 
individual plans within the same five-year cycle as well as to work collaboratively 
to complete shared tasks while eliminating duplication or unnecessary 
redundancy. 

Upon approval, the mayor will sign the MOA and appoint the Community & Fiscal 
Projects Manager, Planning Director and OEM Senior Manager as the borough's 
representatives to the multi-jurisdictional team. 


